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 State of Arizona Board of Chiropractic Examiners Announces the passage of SB1008 upon the 

signature of Governor Douglas A. Ducey.  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Phoenix – April 1, 2015 – Pamela J. Paschal, Executive Director, and the State of Arizona Board of 
Chiropractic Examiners announced today that Governor Douglas A. Ducey has signed into law SB1008 
with an immediate effective date.  
 
SB1008 authorizes the State of Arizona Board of Chiropractic Examiners to issue licensure by 
Endorsement to qualified candidates; provides new maximum amounts and the ability to adjust 
various fees on an annual basis following review by the Board in a public hearing; and includes minor 
technical changes. 
 
This legislation exemplifies the Board’s continuing efforts to modernize and upgrade the delivery of 
services; technology; and the professional appearance of the Board ensuring improved processes for 
obtaining and retaining qualified individuals for licensure in the state while protecting the health, 
safety and welfare of the citizens of Arizona. 
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